
1220 McCurley Ave 
Catonsville, Maryland 
21218 

November 22, 1988 

Mr Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Reciever Road 
Frederick, Maryland 

Sir,. 

I would like to thank you for your time last Sunday when I called to 
ask about the JF1 assassination. I have had Post Mortem in my collection 
of books since 1975. I still use your book as a reference to any and all 
assassination material. 

I have enclosed a copy of the article from the Baltimore Sun on Chip 
Selby's "Reasonable Doubt'. It is sad to see that the man's work is reviewed 
by a TV critic on the last page of Saturday's paper. The special deserved 
better coverage than this. 

Thanks again for all of your long and hard work aver the years. I hope 
that someone someday can set the record straight. I have enclosed my work card 
along with my home phone number. If I can ever assist in any way please call. 

Sincerely, 

David Saulsbury 

AGENT DAVID SAULSBURY 
Baltimore Police Department 

Personnel Division 
Medical Section 

601 E. Fayette Street 
Baltimore, MD 21202 

(301) 396-2260 
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